
Fall 2023 

The OR 141 (SW Hall Boulevard) ADA
Ramp Improvement Project is Complete! 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

The Oregon Department of Transportation invested more than $5 
million to create safer and more accessible highway connections 
for all sidewalk users along 1.25 miles of SW Hall Boulevard from SW 
Scholls Ferry Road to SW Locust Street. 

The improvements comply with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
standards and improve safety and accessibility for all sidewalk users, 
including people using mobility devices and people with visual 
impairments. These upgrades create safer highway connections to 
housing, employment and businesses in the area. 

Curb ramp at the intersection of SW Hall Boulevard and SW Scholls Ferry Road 
before and after ADA compliant upgrades. 

End of the sidewalk near the intersection of SW Hall Boulevard and SW 92nd Avenue 
before and after ADA compliant upgrades and stormwater drainage upgrades. 

Sidewalk curb ramps at an existing driveway before and after ADA compliant 
sidewalk curb ramp upgrades. 

A $5 Million+ 
investment 
resulted in 1.25 miles of 
improvements, including: 

Upgraded stormwater drains, 
roadway striping and signs. 

67 
ADA compliant  
sidewalk curb ramps. 

12 
Intersections with improved 
accessibility and connections. 

6
Existing signalized 
intersections  
updated with new 
audible pedestrian 
push buttons for 
visually impaired 
users to cross the 
street safely. 

6 New end-of-sidewalk 
ramps provide accessible 
sidewalk transition 
connections. 
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OTHER PROJECTS IN THE AREA 
Additional ODOT and partner agency project investments continue along and near Hall Boulevard. 
Please visit the project website for a list of other projects occurring in the corridor. 

FOR QUESTIONS OR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT 
Dee Hidalgo
Community Affairs Coordinator 

Dee.Hidalgo@ODOT.oregon.gov 
(503) 731-8230 

Visit the project page: 
tinyurl.com/HallCurbRamps 

For ADA Title II or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations, 
translation/interpretation services or for additional 
information call (503) 731-4128, TTY (800) 735-2900 or 
use the statewide Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1. 

Podemos proveer la información en esta 
publicación en español. Para recibir la 
información en español, por favor llamé 
al (503) 731-4128. 




